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As the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to spread | wanted to let you know what McConnell Valdés is doing to
respond to this emergency.

First and foremost, our priority is the safety and well-being of our people, families, clients, and the communities in
which we live and work.

We have putin place a team to monitor the COVID-19 public health emergency in Puerto Rico and to put measures in
place that ensure the safety of our people as well as maintain business continuity for our clients.

We are assessing the situation and following all recommendations from the World Health Organization, the Center
for Disease Control and Prevention ("CDC"), and local authorities and update and share guidance with our attorneys
and staff so they are fully informed on how to protect themselves, their families, and their clients against
transmission of the virus.

Please be assured that, while we are focused on the health and safety of our attorneys and staff, we remain
committed to delivering quality service to our clients. We have plans in place to ensure that we can continue to
deliver the highest level of quality service and execution during these unique circumstances.

As we navigate this time of uncertainty together, I want to reaffirm our commitment to your continued success. We
will continue providing updates, as needed, in the coming days and weeks. If you have any questions, please contact
me at 787-250-5632.

Best Regards,
Arturo J. Garcia-Sola

Managing Director

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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